5095 -
Kathx Cooeer

Subject: FW: Liquor Control Board Proposed Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) "Posting
Requirements for Extension"

From: Elam M. Herr [mailto:eherr@psats.org]

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 7:29 PM

To: Corinne Brandt -

Subject: RE: Liquor Control Board Proposed Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) "Posting Requirements for Extension”
Corinne: We have again reviewed the Liquor Control Board’s Proposed Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) entitled “Posting
Requirements for Extension” which has been resubmitted to IRRC, and found that it still has no direct effect on our
membership. We agree with the proposed change to extend the posting of the notice for an extension from 15 to 30
days, and remove any potential conflicts between the law and the Board’s regulations.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment, and look forward to working with IRRC in the future. Elam
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